
For any questions on the bulletins, please contact the Parish and Community Engagement Supervisor, Dulce 
Hernandez Valdez at dhernandez@cc-az.org or 602.650.4832. We thank you for your support in reaching the most 
vulnerable. 

 
Bulletin Announcement 
Easy copy and paste bulletin. You may use the text, picture and logo and adjust them if needed 
to accommodate your bulletin newsletter. I have inserted the ungrouped items. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

You’re Invited to a Group Orientation for 
Foster Care Refugee Children Catholic Charities 

Unaccompanied Minor Program (UMP) provides services for 
foreign-born children who have arrived in the United States 
without a parent or legal guardian. You’re invited to learn 
more! Wednesday, April 17, 2019, 6:30PM to 7:30PM, at 
Catholic Charities 5151 N. 19th Avenue, Phoenix, AZ 85015. 

RSVP Erika Peña at epena@cc-az.org or call at (602) 944-1819 ext: 51813. Refreshments will 
be provided.  
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